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To: The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council 

 Stephen Fielding, Director of Elder Affairs 

From: Councillor Steven Morabito, Chairman 

 Elder Affairs Sub-Committee 

RE: Committee Meeting 

Date: August 4, 2014 

 

 

 Please be advised that the Elder Affairs Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening, 

August 25, 2014 at 5:00 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City 

Hall, 281, Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the Council will discuss the following item(s): 

 Presentation by Office of Elder Affairs & Rossetti-Cowan Senior Center                      
 Overall “Senior Center” Summary. 
 Specific enhancements to Senior Center over the last Year. 
 Future Goals/Moving forward to service increasing senior population and Senior Center 

participants. 
 Open Forum with the Council on Elder Affairs members providing discussion points. 
 Senior Services: non-budgetary needs/donations through business connections. 
 Q & A Session from Sub-Committee 

 

 

 

 

 

 


